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Fiona Ajram

From: Mary Johnson 

Sent: 11 January 2018 17:12

To: PlanningPolicy NDDC

Subject: Local Plan Review - Shaftesbury

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

I have read your development plan for Shaftesbury and would like to make the following comments. 

 

1) Car parking is almost impossible to find in Shaftesbury on many days and especially in the tourist season. 

This problem should solved before any more houses are built. 

 

2) The old high street and narrow roads off the old shopping area are at their limit at the moment. How will 

more pedestrians and traffic be accommodated in the centre of town? 

 

3) Regarding the development of the eastern estate I have no faith at all that any community hall or pub or 

shops or doctor's surgery or school or recreational facilities will be included in the developer's plans. 

Certainly none have been provided to date,.Again this should be made binding on the developers before 

they build any more homes. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mary Johnson  

 




